
    DEAF AWARENESS MONTH — SEPTEMBER
 Support the Orthodox Christian Deaf Association

OCDA
“Help those who  are practicing their faith in silence.”

Your Gift at Work

OCDA exists to serve the Deaf and hard‑of‑hearing in the Orthodox Church. During Deaf Awareness Month, your

gift helps us:

Translate the Divine Services into ASL in collaboration with a team from the Assembly of Canonical Orthodox

Bishops in America.

Create Orthodox education materials accessible for Deaf and hard‑of‑hearing children, teens, and adults.

Build a national community, offering study groups, fellowship, and an online platform so people can meet,

learn, and connect.

Host the annual OCDA Conference, providing formation, resources, and support for families and parishes.

ASL Divine Services: Filming, translation, and quality captioning so Deaf faithful can fully participate in

worship.

Education & Catechesis: Simple, accurate videos and guides for families, catechumens, and parishes.

Community Platform: Safe spaces to ask questions, find mentors, and gather for prayer and study.

Annual Gathering: Training for clergy, interpreters, and parish leaders to make worship accessible.

How to Give

Visit www.OrthodoxDeaf.org and click Donate, or scan the QR code below

Checks payable to Orthodox Christian Deaf Association.

2155 Southern Loop, Shreveport, LA 71106

Website: www.OrthodoxDeaf.org
 Email: orthodoxdeaf@gmail.com

 Phone: 318‑455‑4219
 OCDA is a recognized 501(c)(3). All gifts are tax‑deductible.

Thank you for helping every voice be heard and every heart be lifted in prayer.


